
September 26, 2021

BairdM@citrusschools.org * (352) 726-1471 Ext. 5505

Good evening Charger Families,

This is Melissa Baird, Principal of Inverness Middle School, sharing important information with

you in our Weekly News Flash!

This week we have IMS Volleyball vs. CRMS at CRMS at 3:00pm, and the Debate Club will

meet in Mr. Whitaker’s room from 2:30pm-4:00pm. On Tuesday, we have IMS Football vs.

CRMS at CHS at 6:00pm. On Tuesday we also have a Cross Country Meet at LMS at 4:00pm.

On Thursday, we have IMS Volleyball vs. LMS at IMS at 3:00pm. On Thursday we also have

our first Golf Match at the Plantation Golf Course in Crystal River, and there will be an FFA

Officer’s Meeting in Mrs. Madison Homan’s room, 101, from 2:20pm-4:30pm. Also,

congratulations to our IMS Athletes of the Week: Cahli Cook and Trentyn Roddenberry!

Athletes of the Week are nominated by their coaches for excelling in performance, attitude,

behavior, and leadership. Don’t forget that you must purchase digital athletic event tickets online

prior to the event.

I will continue to make my positive phone calls and notes home to recognize our students

nominated for Bolts of Brilliance.  This past week we celebrated Darren Guillen, Hannah

Hughes, and Noah Wilson for Bolts of Brilliance. Additionally, I am excited to announce that

this week we are bringing back Charger Challenge!  Each week one class period will be

recognized for Charger Challenge by exemplifying kindness, respect, and responsibility.  Also,

Charger Spotlight begins again this week!  Parents, if you would like to nominate an IMS teacher

or support staff member who has made a positive impact in your child’s life, please email me at

bairdm@citrusschools.org so that we can recognize them in our Charger Spotlight.

As a reminder, we have our Fan Cloth Fundraiser going on until October 1st.  Check out our

online Fan Cloth Store for new IMS apparel and accessories – everything you need to show your

Charger spirit!  Funds raised will support PBIS and 10% will support Teacher Appreciation.

Speaking of PBIS, we had a fantastic kick-off to PBIS this week! Students who earn PBIS

Rewards will have them delivered to their classroom.  Keep up the great work Chargers!

Finally, there is no school for students on Friday, October 1st. Please know that I am available via

phone or email, and I continue to be appreciative of the positive partnership that we have with

our families. Have an awesome week and stay tuned for your next Weekly News Flash on

Sunday, October 3, 2021.

Thank you,

Mrs. Baird
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